
- Belmont Recreation Commission 

- Minutes of Meeting of February 8, 2011 

-  

-  

-  

- Meeting Called to Order at 7 pm 

-  

-  

- Attending:   John Owens, Stephanie King, Lee Slap, David Kane, Dennis 

Rocha 

- Absent: Betsy Lipson, Laurie Carlson, Ann Bere, Andrew Levin 

-  

- The Director updated the Commission on current programs including the Nashoba 

ski program, rink programs, field house programs and Higginbottom Pool programs 

-  

- The Director discussed planning for upcoming spring and summer programs 

-  

- The Commission continued a discussion on park use policies and decided on 

wordage for new signs to be put in place this spring 

-  

- The Commission voted on the fees for summer 2011 programs and memberships 

-  

- A Scholarship Committee consisting of Chairman John Owens, Stephanie King, 

June Howell and Jennifer Floyd was formed to determine eligibility for scholarships for 

summer 2011 programs. 

-  

- The Commission defined a family as it applies to membership sales as 2 adults 

and 4 children.  Additional fees will apply to families with more than 4 children and 

proof of relationship may be required when purchasing. 

-  

- The Commission changed the rule for allowing memberships at no cost.  Families 

receiving free or reduced lunch will be eligible for memberships at no charge for the 

current membership season. 

-  

- Department revenue through seven months of the current fiscal year was reviewed 

-  

- The Commission accepted the minutes of the December 6, 2010 meeting 

-  

- The Commission agreed to the upcoming meeting dates of March 7 and April 5, 

2011 

-  

- Meeting adjourned at 8:03 pm 

-   

-  

-  

 


